Decker, Jeffrey (Jeff)

From: Bonnie Neiss <BNeiss@yanktonsiouxtribe.net>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 2:28 PM

To: Kimuyukilonzo, Noah

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Marty Pathway Lighting

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source outside of NorthWestern Energy.
The Original Sender of this email is BNeiss@yanktonsiouxtribe.net.
Are you expecting the message? Is this different from the message sender displayed above?
Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are sure you recognize the sender and
you know the contents are safe.
If you believe the email to be malicious and/or phishing email, please use the Report Phish button.

lhanktonwan DOT and the Yankton Sioux Tribe is aware that NorthWestern Energy intends to serve pathway lighting in Marty, SD. We
are aware that this lighting is partially in Charles Mix Electric’s service territory and a service exemption is needed. We would like to
move forward as soon as possible.

Thank you

Bonnie Neiss
lhanktonwan DOT



Decker, Jeffrey (Jeff)

From: Wenande, Bradley (Brad)

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 11:24 AM

To: Decker, Jeffrey (Jeff)

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] RELEASE OF LOAD AT MARTY LIGHTS

Here’s the note requested from CME for the Marty lighting release.

Thanks

From: Chad

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 11:18 AM

To: Wenande, Bradley (Brad)

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RELEASE OF LOAD AT MARTY LIGHTS

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source outside of NorthWestern Energy.
The Original Sender of this email is loeffler@cme.coop.
Are you expecting the message? Is this different from the message sender displayed above?
Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are sure you recognize the sender and
you know the contents are safe.
If you believe the email to be malicious and/or phishing email, please use the Report Phish button.

Brad-

Charles Mix Electric has looked at the service in Marty South Dakota and has decided to release the load to
Northwestern Energy. The release is ONLY for the lighting of the walkway. We will not release any further load or meters
in this area for future development.

While being determine that the load of this project was split between CME and Northwestern, the service placement
was installed on the Northwestern territory as set forth by the PUC. We felt that it was unfair to the consumer to pay for
two meter charges and also the extra expense involved in the extra equipment to be installed.

Please note the letter that was signed by Russell Gall, General Manager of Charles Mix Electric, approved by the board
and attorney of CME releasing this service ONLY.

Thanks,

Chad Loeffler- Line Superintendent
Po Box 10
(605)487-7321

@ Charles Mix Electric
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